
BROOKTHORPE-WITH-WHADDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

PRECEPT JUSTIFICATION FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2019/20 

 

On 4th December 2018 the Council set a budget of £37,161 and a precept of £15,000. This is 

an increase of £9,695 on the precept for 2018/19. The remaining money of £22,161 will be 

paid from reserves. 

£5,000 has been set aside for payment of the new Gateway Scheme and £3,000 towards the 

new Village Hall extension. 

Other increases result from the need to increase the amount set aside for a Parish 

Newsletter, Village Enhancements and Community Events as well as inflation expenses. 

The extra £9,695 will mean an increase of £8.39 per year for the average band D home in 

the parish. The Council feels that this is justified for the above projects to take place. 

 

 


